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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASH I NGTON

September 10,2012 .

David Robertson
Executive Director
Metropolitan Washington Council of Governments
777 North Capitol Street NE, Suite 300

Washington, DC 20002

Dear Mr. Robertson,

Thank you for the invitation to speak at the

Metropolitan Washington Council of Govemment's 15ff

Annual Leadership Planning & Work Session. I
appreciated the opporfunity to meet with your members

and discuss efforts to further strengthen the federal-local
partnership for this region. As I mentioned in my
remalks, I believe our nation's capital region is a special

place and deserves a strong, responsive, and cooperative
partner in the federal government.

I look forward to continuing the conversation'
Please stay in touch and let me know if we can be of
service..

Sincerely yours,


